
Stark House Farm, LLC 

Jeff Key 

576 White Mills Glendale Road East 

Glendale, Kentucky 42740 

May 12, 2022 

Honorable Linda Bridwell 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2022-00066 

Proposed Construction of Electric Transmission Line 

Dear Ms. Bridwell, 

RECEIVED 

MAY 16 2022 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Kentucky Utilities (KU) has proposed a new transmission line to be constructed adjacent to an 

existing powerline through my farm, parcel numbers 189-00-00-009, 189-00-00-009.02, 189-00-

00-009.03, 189-00-00-009.04, 189-00-00-009.05 and 189-00-00-009.09.

I strongly object to the new proposed transmission line with a massive 200 foot right-of-way 

being placed along an existing powerline already having its own significant easement. The 

placement of this proposed line will severely limit the potential use of the property. I ask that 

you consider combining the proposed and existing powerlines so as to minimize the amount of 

my property that will be adversely affected. 

Furthermore, we have reviewed alternate routes proposed by the Brown family and ask that these 

routes be seriously considered as the final route of the proposed transmission line. Utilizing one 

of the alternative routes and combining the transmission lines will significantly reduce the 

amount of acreage of my property rendered unusable for future use. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Thank you, 

Jeff Key 


